
From: Borak, Mary Jo
Sent: 10/8/2012 5:30:34 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc: Sher, Nicholas (nicholas.sher@cpuc.ca.gov); Mee, Charles

(charles.mee@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bee:
Subject: Advice Letter 4028-E

Hi Meredith

I checked up on the above referenced AL. Charles Mee is the assigned analyst. He has 
requested more information from PG&E regarding specifics of the project and is awaiting a 
response and will then work with our legal folks regarding next steps. Hope this helps. I 
cannot give you a timeline for resolution on this.

I will get back to you regarding the other ALs we discussed in our meeting today. 
Mary Jo

Mary Jo Borak

Supervisor

Infrastructure Permitting and CEQA

Energy Division

California Public Utilities Commisssion

505 Van Ness Avenue

San Francisco, CA 94102

415 703-1333

bor@cpuc.ca.gov
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